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Mobilization for the coming of the True Mother to Brazil 

 

We in Santo Amaro held a special strategic meeting on April 7, 2018, to establish goals and strategies for 

the coming of the True Mother to Brazil. 

 

We listened to various testimonies of success, we also presented new materials for this mobilization, we 

also talked about implementation of new goals and means to achieve victory in the mobilization for 

having Our True Mother in our country. 

 

 
 

Social activities by Grow Group 

 

On April 8, 2018, the Grow Group visited 17 families who were blessed with the goal of developing the 

hearts of True Parents through serving others. 

 



 

 

In every house we offered the chocolates which was collected by Heavenly Tribal Messiah of Santo 

Amaro. As it was mentioned before that our Heavenly Tribal Messiahs collected more than 170 kilos of 

chocolates that ended up in baskets which brought joy to all the blessed families on Easter Holiday this 

year. 

 

We thank all the young people and siblings who collaborated with this program that has just begun, and 

will have new editions in coming days. 

 

 
 

Blessed Family Meeting 

 

On April 7, 2018 we held the second meeting of blessed couples. We had 20 Brazilian and international 

couples participated. They were couples who received the blessing between 1982 and 2017, and who met 

True Parents at some point in their lives. We came together to interact, share and together in seeking 

strength in our relationship. 

 

We discussed about life of faith. We shared about the meaning of faith which brings great impact on our 

personal, conjugal and family life. We pointed out that the most important thing is to strengthening and 

nurturing our relationship in our life of faith. 

 

Many thanks to all the couples who attended and made this meeting a success! 

 

 

 

 


